
We have been learning 
about…..
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Practicing our 1-1 correspondence.  Did you remember to 
move the blocks as you counted?



Giant marble 
painting!



Learning 
about 1 more 
and 1 less 
through using 
the Numicon!



Practicing our 
reading and 
writing…..

….did you 
remember the 
sounds?



Practicing 
our yoga!





We have been watching 
what happened to our 
pumpkin.  
Yesterday the pumpkin began to leak sticky, smelly 
liquid……so we decided that it was time to throw it 
out!



What else did you learn about this week?





Practicing our pre writing skills 
through Write Dance. 



Please remember 
to bring your 
library books on 
Tuesday.



Sharing 
our 
learning 
with our 
families.


